
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 15:08 

To: principal@yaraschool.net 

Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net 

Subject: Hearty Appreciation for Mrs.Tayyaba Khan (1st-J class teacher) & Other teachers 

  

Dear Ma’am, 

Hope you are healthy and safe 

Congratulations to you and entire team behind the great success of homeschooling  

We would like to show our heartfelt gratitude and appreciation to Mrs.Tayyaba Khan For being a great 

teacher to our child by providing timely guidance and assistance along with this sincere efforts of all other 

teachers & Supervisor Mrs.Shehanaas have kept the virtual classes  smooth going. 

We hear all about the dynamic way she deliver the lessons and encourage the participation and are 

pleased that our son is learning so much but most importantly the moral values she impart at the end of 

their class has to be highly appreciated. These pieces of advices will definitely help in the moulding of the 

child. Her patience & understanding, good class control have impressed us a lot. 

We would like to convey our hearty appreciation & Thanks to the kindergarten Supervisor Mrs. Leela 

Balakumar & teachers especially Mrs.Zahoor Unnisa Khannam (LKG-E) Mrs. Nayeema (UKG-D). 

They have definitely given a great impact to our son’s life. 

Our son is very lucky that he got caring and friendly teachers yet. 

 

Thanks & Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

Parents of Muhammed Zia Faiz ( 1st-J) 

Mr. & Mrs.Faisal K.P 

 


